

Come Help Organize the Sixth Grade Breakfast!

As your child nears the end of his/her elementary career at Killian, it is time to pause and celebrate their successes. It is a tradition at Killian for the parents of sixth grade students to honor their children by organizing a breakfast and awards ceremony for the last day of school. If you would like to be involved in this effort in any way, please come to the informational meeting Wednesday, May 9. If you can't make this meeting, but would still like to help out, please let your child's teacher know and they will pass that information on to the organizational committee.

Sixth Grade Breakfast Informational Meeting

Wednesday, May 9

2:45 PM

Farjardo Room T4